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Warmer Weather  
Weõre starting to see some warmer weatherð at last! 

Please make sure that your child continues to wear full 
school uniform every day.  

Shoes should be black, no trainers apart from during 
PE sessions. Shoes with visible logos (e.g. Nike tick, 
Adidas logo) are trainers and should not be worn in 
school. 

Ugg boots, sandals and wellies should not be worn at 
school (wellies can be worn on rainy daysð shoes 
should be changed into on arrival at school). 

On warmer days a hat, sun cream and a bottle of water 
are recommended to keep your child safe and           
hydrated in the sun!  Thank you!  

 

Ramadan/ Fasting  
 

The month of Ramadan is expected to start on the 15th/16 th May 
2018 and we want to take this opportunity to wish you             
Ramadan Mubarak and best wishes in all your preparations. We 
know this will be a very special time for many of you and your 
children. 

If you have a child in Year 6 and you wish for them to fast, 

please write a letter to Ms Rauf; 1) explaining why you feel they 

will be able to cope with their education while fasting and 2) dates that your child will 

fast. Please be aware that if we feel your child is unable to manage, we will make a          

decision for that childõs fasting arrangements.  Thank you for your continued support.  



 

Children of the week:  

Rec E Jasibe Rosie 

Rec MS Yasir Lamar 

Rec P Fahad Sabrina 

1B Zuleikha Hanan 

1F Mahmood Anisa 

1H Zahra Siham 

2B Lama Waleed 

2D Ali Binta 

2W Shane Balqis 

3A Muhammad Noor 

3R Abid Vanessa 

3W Sara Ayman 

4R Ruwayda Andrie 

4W Haten Fatima 

5A Michelle Kaden 

5P Sumaiya Valencia 

6A Xavier Anish 

6L Sara Omar 

Weekly Attendance %:  
Reception E  95.7 

Reception MS  90.3 

Reception P  98.7 

1B 94.7 

1F 100.0 

1H 98.7 

2B 91.5 

2D 98.6 

2W                                     98.6 

3A 97.5 

3R 97.5 

3W 96.0 

4R 100.0 

4W 100.0 

5A 96.7 

5P 94.3 

6A 100.0 

6L 100.0 

Overall (whole school)  
Our target is 97%  

97.2 

This week:  

 

This week on Twitter & Instagram:  

Next week:  
 

It is SATs week for our Year 6 pupils, we know that 
theyõve been working really hard to prepare and that 
they will do really well!  
 

Wednesday: Marvellous Maths after school club. 
Thursday: Governors committee meetings-   
Resources & Staffing and Curriculum.  

 
 
 
 
Attendance is improving in lots of classesð it was lovely 
to see so many classes with 100% attendance last week! 
However, we were still below our target of 97%.   
Please make sure that your child is in school on time 
every day and that you call the office if your child is                 
going to be absent.  


